
 

 
 
 
 
 

January 7, 2018 UMV: 8,942,930 

 

 

 

 

 
We haven’t seen any direct impacts on our company as a result of the post-storm challenges. 
As Puerto Rico and parts of the Caribbean recover, many who have been displaced are coming 
to Miami to be with friends and family, and rebuild their lives. We welcome them with open 
arms, both as guests of our arena and as potential candidates for new hire. The Miami Heat 
Charitable Fund, Carnival and the Arison family have also been very generous in supporting 
relief efforts, pledging up to $10 million in hurricane relief. 

Kim Stone, general manager and EVP, AmericanAirlines Arena 

 

 


